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As you are well aware the CDC and FDA have identified red, white and yellow onions imported from
Chihuahua, Mexico as a source of Salmonella contamination. We want to assure you, our valued
customers, that Bybee Produce or Bybee Farms does not and has not imported onions from Mexico or
bought onions imported from Mexico.

For your understanding, 100% of the conventional onions packed and shipped by Bybee Produce are
grown by Bybee Farms. We control everything during the growing, harvesting and packing process.
Because of this strict control, we can guarantee the food safety of our onions.

Bybee Produce and Bybee Farms have instituted and continue to maintain the strictest food safety
measures available. We want to ensure you, our customers, that we take food safety very senously and
we take every measure possible to make sure the onions we sell are safe to consume.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the safety of our onions please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Thank you for your support,
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Clyde Bybee

Owner Bybee Farms and Bybee Produce



